
  

 

1313 Sherman St. Room 215 Denver, CO 80203 P (303) 866-3567 F (303) 832-8106   https://colorado.gov/drms 
Jared Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Virginia Brannon, Director  

 

June 2, 2020 
 
Mr. Timothy J. Beltramo 
Tony J. Beltramo and Sons, Inc. 
1541 Stockyard Road 
Pueblo, CO  81001 
 
Re: Cesar Pit, Permit No. M-1998-101, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-02 
 
Dear Mr. Beltramo: 
 
On June 2, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application 
submitted to the Division on April 7, 2020, addressing the following: 
 

Revise Mining and Reclamation Plan Maps to reclassify areas previously identified as no mining 
to mining without changing the affected land area and allow mining to begin in these areas. 

 
The terms of the Technical Revision No. 2 (TR-02) approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into 
Permit No. M-1998-101. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1998-101 remain in full force 
and effect. 
 
As part of the approval process for TR-02 the Division evaluated the financial warranty and determined the 
current bond amount, $219,000.00, held by the Division is adequate at this time. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
 
ec: Tim Beltramo, Tony J Beltramo & Sons, Inc., tjbsonsinc@aol.com 
 Jasen Dill, Tony J Beltramo & Sons, Inc., dill.jasen@gmail.com 

http://mining.state.co.us/


 

 

 


